
ESTRELLA VISTA 
Another HOA year comes to an end, and our annual members meeting and 
Board of Directors election is just around the corner. The board has 
worked hard to meet the commitment we made to you 2 years ago. We 
promised to listen to you, to communicate with you and to do our best to 
resolve the issues that you present. We promised to have regular, well-
advertised board meetings and work hard to maintain the look, function 
and overall quality of our community. We promised to do our best to keep 
costs down and to be responsible in spending your association’s valuable 
dollars. We hope you find that we have been successful in meeting these 
commitments.  
 

Starting with the annual meeting scheduled for May 13th, we will be 
changing our meeting time to 7:00pm. We are hoping the later start time 
will make it easier for those who face the daily commute into the city to 
more easily attend the meetings if you so choose. We will continue using 
the Media Center at the Desert Star Elementary school as our meeting 
place. As always, we invite you to attend these meetings to express your 
thoughts and feelings about your association and to share your ideas and 
opinions about the issues presented and the decisions made by the board. 
It is your community and your association, we can only keep it a great 
place to live with your help and input.  
 

This year we will be electing two board members who will serve a terms of 
three and two years. Terms end this year for both Jim Evans and Cyndi 
Harlow. Cyndi was appointed to serve the balance of the term of Lou Reyes 
who resigned for personal reasons this past year. Both of these board 
members have been proud to make the commitment to our association, 
and both will be running to continue to serve our community.  
 

As always, we encourage our members to “throw their hat into the ring” 
and run for one of the open board seats. Your interest and participation in 
the governing of your HOA will only serve to make us a better association 
and help to preserve the quality of our neighborhood. You will be getting 
an invitation to express your desire to run, and to submit a brief bio and 
reasons for running. If there is enough interest in this election and the gov-
erning of the HOA it may allow us to increase the board of directors to five 
(5) members in the future. Increased participation will allow us a greater 
influx of ideas and opinions for managing our association.  
 

We will again conduct our election primarily “on line” via our partners at  
HOA Vote Now. You will also have the option to request a mail-in ballot or 
to cast your vote in person at the annual meeting. If you have access to 
and use e-mail, please make sure that Vision Community Management has 
your e-mail address. That is how you can receive information about the 
candidates, indicate your choice of candidates and is the best, least expen-
sive and quickest means of communicating with you, our members.  
 

I look forward to your participation in the Board of Directors election, the 
annual meeting and throughout the coming year. We need your input and 
ideas to help keep this a great place to live. 
 

Stu Glenn 
Board President, Estrella Vista HOA 

16625 S Desert Foothills Pkwy 
Phoenix, AZ 85048 
Ph: 480.759.4945 
Fax: 480.759.8683 

EstrellaVista@WeAreVision.com 
 
 

Don’t be in the Dark 
The Association communicates 
with  owners in various ways, so it 
is  important that we have your 
correct contact information. Be 
sure to provide an updated mailing  
address, email and phone number 
to Vision Community Management 
at (480) 759-4945 or via email at   
so you aren't left out of important 
notices and updates!  

Next Meeting: 
 

Please be sure to check 
www.wearevision.com for                
updated meeting dates and 

locations to ensure meetings 
have not been moved or can-

celed at this time. 
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